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Dear Senate Judiciary Committee, 

 

 As a pediatrician I urge you to pass out to the floor SB 1015. Oregon is still waiting 

implementation of any good, sensible gun laws. SB1015 will at least give us a start 

on helping communities hard hit by gun violence to reduce it. I worked in such a 

community in north Portland for 35 years. The tragedies I saw you do NOT want to 

witness. This will not hurt legal gun owners or infringe on their righrts. 

   thank you,    Dr Virginia Feldman MD, FAAP. 


